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                                                                  Date : 16-01-2015 

To 

    All the Addl. Central PF Commissioners 

    All the Regional PF Commissioners Grade-I 

    All the Regional PF Commissioners Grade-II 

    All the Asstt. PF Commissioners 

 

Subject: Contribution towards the families of Late Shri Amit 

           Kunal, APFC and Late Shri R Sankara Iyer, APFC–reg. 

 

Sir/Madam,  

                      With reference to the humble appeal made by the 

EPF Officers’ Association for a contribution towards the 

families of Late Shri Amit Kunal, APFC and Late Shri  

R Sankara Iyer, APFC it is to inform that till 14/01/2015 only 

Rs 70,000 (approx) has been received in the EPF Officers’ 

Association Fund.  

 

Further, only few offices (21) have remitted towards the same, 

namely (in chronological order of deposit):- SRO Puducherry, 

SRO Vapi, SRO Tirunelveli, SRO Rajahmundry,  

SRO Siddipet, RO Jamshedpur, RO Kanpur, RO Chandigarh, 

RO Jaipur, RO Gurgaon, RO Delhi (North), SRO Rourkela, 

SRO Howrah, RO Patna, SRO Yelahanka, SRO Noida,  

SRO Jabalpur, RO Goa, SRO Jodhpur, RO Ahmedabad and 

ZTI Faridabad. Also, only few of these offices have made full 

contribution. 

 

            As our officers fraternity belongs to Group ‘A’ thus it 

is only prudent to make a substantial contribution, as a mark of 

solidarity, to the doleful families in these hours of utter grief 

and sorrow. Thus, on behalf of our vibrant Officers fraternity, I 

once again request all the Officers who could not contribute 

towards the cause, to kindly make the contribution.  

Thanking you.       

                                                                   Yours faithfully, 

                                                                    
                                                                  (Saurabh Swami) 

                                                                  Secretary General 
 


